
 

Tennessen Warning 
FOR ARENA OPERATORS APPLYING FOR CERTIFICATION  

The Commissioner of Health uses the information provided on an application to determine if 
you meet the requirements for an enclosed sports arena certificate. You are not required to 
provide any of the requested information. However, if the requested information is not 
provided, your application will be denied. Submitting false information will result in the denial 
of your application or suspension of your certificate after it is issued. 

Minnesota Statute, section 270C.72, subdivision 4, requires you to supply your Minnesota 
business identification number before the commissioner issues a certificate to you.  

The information submitted will not be disclosed outside the Minnesota Department of Health 
during the application process. It may be disclosed to others, including the Attorney General’s 
Office and persons contacted for purposes of verification or investigation, if required by law. If 
the matter of your certification is contested, the information submitted on the application may 
become public. Information on the application will be provided to the Minnesota Department 
of Revenue at its request. When you are issued a certificate, all information in the application 
becomes public. 
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